
Village Neighbors 

Village Happenings 

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be on May 20th at 

9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and 

give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on May 20th directly 

after the resident meeting. This is a meeting to ask questions or give 

suggestions regarding our food choices. We hope that you can make it! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 

10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held the first 

Thursday of each month. However, for May, Mass will be held on May 9th 

at 10:00 a.m. in the front community area.  

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in May to 

draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. 

We hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.  

Diabetic Support Group Meeting May 7th 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be at The Village on 

May 7th at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly support group meeting. This 

meeting is open to the public, so if you know someone that could benefit 

from this meeting, please feel free to invite them.  

Mother’s Day Tea May 9th 

On Friday, May 9th, we will be celebrating Mother’s Day for our residents. 

Please invite your loved ones and friends for tea, treats, and 

entertainment. We will begin at 2:00 p.m. Please sign up any guests at the 

front desk no later than Monday, May 5th. We look forward to celebrating 

all of these wonderful mothers with you.   
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Blood Pressure Screening May 12th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly blood pressure screening. All residents 

are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you.  

Cracker Barrel May 16th 

The Village at Morse Farm is pleased to announce that we will be taking a trip on May 16th to the 

Cracker Barrel for lunch for any residents that would like to join us! We will be leaving around 10:00 

a.m. Each resident will be responsible for the cost of their meal. Please sign up at the front desk no 

later than Monday, May 12th. We hope that you can join us! 

Cardinal’s Baseball Game 

The Village is doing something fun this year that we have never done before! We are going to be taking 

our interested residents to a Cardinal game this year on September 3rd. This game starts at 12:45 

p.m. We will be taking a Cavallo bus to the game, and getting to our seats should not be a problem. If 

you are interested in this, please let Shannon or Kelsey know as soon as possible, as seats are limited. 

We are looking forward to fun day at the ballpark!! 

Graduation Party May 27th 

On Tuesday, May 27th, at 2:00 p.m. we will be having a graduation party for our R.A.’s Brittany 

Hughes and Danielle Stilwell. They will both be graduating from Carlinville High School this month. We 

hope that everyone can join us to celebrate this wonderful accomplishment. Congratulations Brittany 

and Danielle! 

Breakfast at Carlinville Plaza Café May 28th 

In May, we will be going to Carlinville Plaza Café on May 28th at 7:00 a.m. for breakfast. Anyone 

that would like to join us for breakfast that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no later 

than Monday, May 26th. Each resident will be responsible for the cost of their meal.  

Guest Meals 

The Village appreciates all of the guest meals that we have had lately, but we would like to ask 

everyone if you could wait to pay at the time of the meal. We have had a lot of residents running 

“tabs” for their guest meals, or paying ahead of time. With over 40 residents, it gets difficult keeping 

track of where everyone is at with paying for their meals. All meals are still $5.00 (excluding holiday 

meals) and that can be paid when you are in the dining room for that meal. If you have any questions, 

never hesitate to ask! We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  

JUST TALK 
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